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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 5, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: MAX L. FRIEDERSDORF p. 6 , 
SUBJECT: Tiger Teague 

Tiger asked me to advise you that his initial checks concerning 
the cut-off of GI benefits indicate there probably will not be 
much opposition from the organized veterans groups. 

Tiger says that he believes the Legion, VFW and DAV would not 
oppose such a move. 

He said that the veterans groups expressed the attitude that 
they wanted to protect the benefits for those eligible veterans 
and the cut-off at this time would be of assistance in their 
efforts. 

Tiger said, however, that before your make a definite decision 
he would like a little more time to check further and will get 
back to us as soon as he has a more thorough reading from other 
groups and Members of Congress • 

• 

Digitized from Box C12 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



.. 
•• 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 7, 1975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENT !A L 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

MAX L. FRIEDERSDORF 

JERRY H.~ 
Tiger Teague 

Your memorandum to the President of February 5 on the above 
subject has been reviewed and the following notation was made: 

--Keep pressure for decision. 

Please follow-up with the appropriate action. 

Thank you. 

cc: Don Rumsfeld 
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